
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Fri, Dec 18, 2009 at 10:58 AM 

Subject: From DJ- Kaju (BSC Holiday Party) Send your request. 

 

Dear  BCS Members, 

  

I'm very excited to be the DJ for the Holiday Party on the 19th of December. I am making a 

playlist for the party and hoping that you all will enjoy the numbers. If you have any personal 

requests as to songs you would like to hear or dance to, please send me the name of the song. I 

will try my best to accommodate them in the playlist. Thank you very much for this opportunity 

and I look forward to hearing from you all. Please send requests to  

debashish_roy @hotmail.com. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kaju (DJ DhoomK2) 

*********************** 

 

http://hotmail.com/

